
State of Florida 

DATE: January 13,2003 
TO: 
FROM: Division of Economic Regulation (Fitch) f i  
RE: 

Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 

Docket No. 010869-WS, Application for a Staff Assisted Rate Case by East Marion 
Sanitary Services, Inc. * 

Please include the attached letter received January 13,2003, in the above referenced docket file. 
Thank you. 



EAST MARION SANITARY SYSTEMS INC. 
13380 E HWY 40 

Silver Springs, Florida 34488 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Division of Economic Regulation 
Attn: Ted Davis 

Marshall Willis 
* 

RE: Docket # 010869-WS 

Dear Mr. Willis 

1 am sending you this letter to request a waiver of the time required to install the fencing around 
the water & sewer plant. I am requesting a 120 day extension to install the fencing. The water 
plant fence should be completed by the end of January 03 and the sewer plant fence should be 
completed prior to March 15Ih, 03. I had problems with the fencing companies in regard to a 
fencing project with the homeowners association and that problem has spilled over onto the job 
for East Marion Sanitary system. The other factor in the delay was two fold in that my 
involvement with getting the rest of the PSC requirements complied with and the time in dealing 
with customer complaints do to the rate increase. The other factor is that I have had to go back 
to Michigan on several occasions to deal with my mothers hospitalizations and arranging for care 
for her. I am currently in Michigan resolving the health care issues for my Mother and plan on 
being back in Florida by the 20’ of January at which time the fencing project will take place. I 
would prefer to be present when the construction takes place so that I may supervise the work. 
Should you have any comments or questions, 
You may reach me by phone at (810) 733-6342 
or by fax at (810) 733-8048 

Thank-you in advance for your help. 

) 413-4967 


